
 
 

Media permission form  
 
Dear Parent/Guardian      
 
During the school year, staff and media representatives may want to interview, photograph 
or videotape your child for use on various social media platforms: publications, television 
reports, Theodor managed Facebook, Instagram, You-tube account. Included in this is our 
official website. The photographs may be of groups of students or individuals, and the 
students’ names may be used. For student protection online, a student’s photo and last 
name will not appear together on school websites. 
 
Please tick one: 

I give permission for my child to be photographed and interviewed and permission to 
have my child’s name used. Only first names will be used on a school webpage if a 
photograph of that student is also displayed on the webpage. 
 

I give permission for my child to be photographed, but do not want my child’s name 
printed. It may, however, be printed in the school magazine. 
 

I do not want my child photographed or interviewed and do not want his or her name 
used, however it may appear in the school magazine. 
 
Due to the POPI Act, we need permission before we can share your contact details for a 
playdate or Birthday party. 
 
Please tick one: 

 I give permission for my contact details to be shared with the parents in my child’s grade. 



 I do not want my contact details to be shared with the parents in my child’s grade. 
 
Child’s Name:      Grade: 
  
_____________________________                 _____________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:    Date: 
 

______________________________              ______________________________ 
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